
Scott Titt - brief history  
 
On Christmas day 1968 I climbed my first route, Flying Buttress on Dinas Cromlech.  By 
the 70’s I was representing the Swanage CC at BMC meetings in Bristol.  I became the 
Swanage access volunteer in the years that followed; negotiating the access to Skeleton 
Ridge, and the Swanage bolt agreements being especially memorable. 
 
Notable events in my climbing and mountain career have been involvement in the new 
route scene at Swanage and Pembroke, a multi-day ascent in Norway, skiing up 
Snowdon from Llanberis, finding the new crag of Ddaear Ddu on Moel Siabod, and 
realising the potential of San Vito in Sicily.  The development of San Vito has occupied 
much of my free time in the last 5 years, culminating with the opening of a new 18 pitch 
route on Monte Monaco http://www.ukclimbing.com/articles/page.php?id=4445 
 
In the new millennium I represented the Wessex MC at SW area meetings and became 
a National councillor for the BMC.  I became President of the Wessex MC for three years 
and when my term was up I was elected to the BMC Executive, as one of the National 
Council’s representatives. 
 
At the 2010 BMC AGM I was elected as a Vice President, I now face the daunting task 
of taking over from Rab Carrington after his energetic 3 years as President. 

http://www.ukclimbing.com/articles/page.php?id=4445

